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Holiday Guests During 
October 

 
 

x Duncan Coates 

 

 

 
 

 

Birthday’s 

x Geoff Hill                    
7th October 
 

x Marjorie 
Newns                       
10th October 
 

x Michael 
Barrow                   
11th October 
 

x Jayne Alston 
22nd October 

 

 
Like us on Facebook 

 

Follow us on Twitter 
@HewlettCourt 

Dementia 

My eyes do see,                                    

My ears do hear,                                      

I am still Me, so let’s be 

clear. 

My memory may fade,             

my walk may slow,                                 

I am Me inside,                               

don’t let me go. 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 

Hewlett Court took part in the world’s biggest coffee morning to help raise 
money for the MacMillan Cancer Care Charity. We held our MacMillan 
Coffee Morning on Friday 30th September at Hewlett court where our very 
own cooks Melanie Ard and Mariya Abi made an amazing spread of cakes 
for all our residents and guests to enjoy. The place was packed and 
everyone got involved in playing the games, and raffle and of course eating 
lots of cake. We would like to thank Andrea Parle from Ultimate Party 
People who very kindly donated balloon arrangements to decorate 
Hewlett Court for the coffee morning. Thank you to The Good Bag 
Company who donated hessian bags for the raffle prizes and a massive 
thank you to all those who donated cakes and money and those who came 
to support the event. Without all the donations and support we had we 
wouldn’t have raised the amount of money that we did. In total Hewlett 
Court raised £1160.20 including a £500 donation from WBro Alan France, 
the Worshipful Master of Concord Lodge1534.                                                                  

 



 

  

 

The winners of the games were as follows:-                                                                                                                 
Guess how many sweets in the jar? Greg Johnson.                                                                                                                        
How many spots on the cake? Daniel Barmer                                                                                                               
What is the weight of the cake? Wynne Dillon 
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Thank you once again to all who 
supported our event and helped raise 
such an amount of money for such a 

worthy cause. 
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Blackpool Illuminations and Fish & Chip Tea 

On Tuesday 20th September a number of residents enjoyed a trip to Seniors chip shop in Cleavleys and 
then a trip through The Blackpool Illuminations. The residents travelled on a double decker bus which 
brought back happy memories. Some even ventured up on to the top deck! An enjoyable evening was 
had by all.  
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Scarecrow Competition 

Back in August some residents made a scarecrow to enter into the Brandlesholme Scarecrow 
Competition. The scarecrows had to be based on a children’s favourite book or poem. We decided to do 
The BFG by Roald Dahl. A lady named Lizzie hosted our scarecrow in her garden as Hewlett Court was to 
far and out of the catchment area. Unfortunately we didn’t win or come runners up, but our scarecrow 
was really good and a lot of effort went into it to making it. Welldone to the residents that got involved 
and helped make it. I am sure you will agree it looks really good. 

 
 

Thwaites Empire Theatre  

A handful of residents had a wonderful afternoon at The Thwaites Empire Theatre in Blackburn on 
Monday 3rd October. They watched a variety show which included singers of all genres. All who went 
to the event got involved by singing along with the singers. A fun afternoon was had by all. 

Tania Jackson 

Hewlett Court’s weekend supervisor 
Tania Jackson has now left Hewlett 
Court. I am sure you will join me in 
wishing her all the best in all she does 
in the future.   

Margaret Crompton 

We would like to welcome a new 
permenant resident Margaret 
Crompton. Margaret moved in to 
Hewlett Court at the end of September. 
We hope you have a happy and healthy 
future in Hewlett Court. 

Electrical Appliances 

Can all residents please ensure that all electrical appliances are switched off when you are out of your 
rooms. Leaving appliances on for example TVs, lights, fans ect when you are not in your room is a 
health and safety issue and can cause a fire. We appreciate your co-operation. 



 

                                                          

Hewlett Court Newsletter Page 11 of 11 

Movie Monday            
Monday afternoons in the 
lounge at 2pm. 

 

Bingo                                
Tuesday afternoons in the 
lounge at 3pm. 

 

Coffee & Quiz Morning 
Wednesday mornings at 
11am in the lounge and 
reception area. 

 

Armchair Exercise 
Wednesday afternoons in 
the lounge at 3:30pm.                   
Friday mornings in the 
lounge at 10:30am. 

 

Thirsty Thursday  
Thursday afternoons, drinks 
and cocktails in the lounge 
at 3:30pm. 

 

Friday Club                         
Friday afternoons, residents 
and staff join in the lounge 
for drinks at 3:30pm. 

 

Saturday Sing a long 
Saturday afternoon in the 
lounge at 3:30pm. 

 

 

Staff 

Jayne Alston will be celebrating her 50th birthday on 22nd October. We hope all hope you have a lovely 
day. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

Wednesday 19th October              
Children from Holcombe 
Brooke Primary School.                
1:30pm in the lounge. 

Monday 31st October                  
Halloween Party                            
3pm in the lounge 

Friday 4th November                    
Fireworks Display                            
6:30pm 

Thursday 10th November            
Esther Clothing                                   
2pm in the lounge. 

Tuesday 15th November             
Cinema Night                                  
6:30pm in the lounge 

Sunday 27th November              
Hewlett Court Christmas Fair       
2pm-4pm 

Tuesday 6th December                
Mothers Union shop and 
Advent Service                               
2pm in the lounge 

Monday 12th December              
Children from Holcombe 
Brooke Primary School                 
1:30pm in the lounge 

Monday 19th December              
Christmas Quiz                                   
3:30pm in the lounge                     

Tuesday 20th December              
Christmas Bingo                             
in the lounge at 3pm 

                                     

Friday 23rd December                          
Hewlett Court Dance Off                    
in the lounge at 3:30pm 

 

++++++++++++++++++++++++++++
++++++++++++++++++++++++++++
Saturday 24th December              
Christmas Eve Party  

Saturday 31st December            
New Years Eve Party 

 


